## BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP ELECTION COMMITTEE MEETING JULY 24, 2002

Supervisor Earl Schlegel called the Election Committee Meeting of the Birch Run Township Board to order at 10:40 A.M. Also present were Debbie Trevino, Treasurer; Amy Cook, Clerk.

Carole Jankowski, Rose Magnus, and Ann McCabe were appointed as the Precinct Chairpersons.

Motion by Earl Schlegel supported by Amy Cook to accept the Primary election poll workers list for August 6, 2002. Motion carried 3-0

Meeting adjourned at 10:43 A.M.

Debbie Trevino Birch Run Township Treasurer